
“We got vaccinated for our residents!”

The team at Garden View Care Center of O’Fallon 
cares about their residents and each other. That’s 

why they got the COVID-19 vaccine.

This resource is supported by the Missouri Nursing Home Advisory Council which 
was launched in 2020 with the goal of coordinating education & outreach efforts 
across multiple state-wide organizations to support nursing homes. The following 
organizations are members of the Council:
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